
 

 
 

This information is issued on behalf of Highmark Blue Shield and its affiliated Blue companies, which are independent licensees of the Blue Cross Blue Shield 
Association.  Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield and certain of its affiliated Blue companies serve Blue Shield members in 21 counties in central Pennsylvania 
and 13 counties in northeastern New York. As a partner in joint operating agreements, Highmark Blue Shield also provides services in conjunction with a separate 
health plan in southeastern Pennsylvania.  Highmark Inc. or certain of its affiliated Blue companies also serve Blue Cross Blue Shield members in 29 counties in western 
Pennsylvania, 13 counties in northeastern Pennsylvania, the state of West Virginia plus Washington County, Ohio, the state of Delaware and 8 counties in western New 
York.  All references to Highmark in this document are references to Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield and/or to one or more of its affiliated Blue companies.  
 
NaviNet is a registered trademark of NaviNet, Inc., which is an independent company that provides secure, web-based portal between providers and health insurance 
companies. 
 

 
DELAYS IN FAXED AUTHORIZATIONS 
Highmark is experiencing an influx of faxed authorization requests that is causing delays. We are 
working to address our backlog as soon as possible. To help avoid further delays, please do not submit 
duplicate requests, and use NaviNet® to submit all new authorizations. 
 
NaviNet is the preferred method for all authorization requests. If you are not currently enrolled, please 
click here to enroll today.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we work through our fax backlog.  
 
 
 

AUGUST 31, 2022 FOR PROFESSIONAL AND FACILITY PROVIDERS 

https://navinet.secure.force.com/

	DELAYS IN FAXED AUTHORIZATIONS

